
【Important Notices】 

Embassy relocation 
 

1. Due to the renovation of the current embassy premises, the relocation is planned to take 
place from 31st May to 6th June 2021. The work at the new office will be effective from 7th 
June 2021 (Monday) onwards. 

The current office (No. 20, Srimath R.G. Senanayake Mawatha, Colombo 7) will be closed 
after June 7th 

- Relocation period: 31st May (Monday) to 06th June (Sunday) 

- Start of business at new office: 08th June (Monday) 

- New address: 3rd & 4th Floor, M2M Veranda Office, No. 34, W. A. D. Ramanayake Mawatha, 

Colombo 02. 

- Telephone: +94-11-269-3831~3833 (No change) 

 

2. Embassy's main telephone line will be out of service from 03rd to 06th June 2021 due to the 

equipment relocation.  

 

3. VFS Application Centre will be closed from 31st May 2021 to 06th June 2021.  Submission of 

visa applications and issuance of visa is not operated during this period.  

-Telephone: +94-112350606 / 0117450650 / 0765866578 

            Email: info.japansl@vfshelpline.com 
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